Delegation of the Office of the Human Rights Commissioner of the Council of Europe is visiting Cyprus
A three-member Delegation of the Office of the Human rights Commissioner of the Council of Europe is visiting Cyprus.  The delegation arrived at Larnaca Airport on the 25ht October and will depart on the 27th.

The delegation will meet among others, officials from the Ministry of Justice and Public Order, the Cyprus Police and the Department of Prisons.  The Mission of the delegation is to follow-up developments occurred since the submission of the Commissioner’s report on Cyprus in 2004.
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